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5/21/19 

 

Kevin Stark 

Project Engineer 
Hagerman Construction 
10315 Allisonville Rd 
Fishers, IN 46038 
 
 

It is my pleasure and honor to recommend Eric Keller with Pauly Jail. I have 

worked with Eric coming up on 1 year now on the Hamilton County Jail Expansion 

project in Noblesville, IN. I have been on this project from the start and I can confidently 

say that Eric’s exceptional skills, professional experience, and work ethic was top notch 

and made the work environment very fun and easy to work in. He always maintained to 

be professional while working on the job, by working well with other contractors, always 

ensuring safety was his #1 focus and ensuring he delivered high quality workmanship. 

He was always willing to go out of his way to teach myself and others about the job that 

was being performed so we could be better educated to understand the project. Eric 

has my highest recommendation. I have no doubt he will make a strong addition on your 

next project. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding his 

candidacy or past work. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin Stark 
Project Engineer 
Hagerman Construction 
317-618-1950 


